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January 28th, 2019 
 
 
RE: Letter of Support for Lakeshore Trout Unlimited Grant 
 
To whom it concerns, 
 
It is my pleasure to write this letter of support for grant money being requested by the LakeShore Chapter of Trout 
Unlimited. 
 
For many years Lakeshore TU has had an enormous impact on the restoration and improvement of Wisconsin coldwater 
resources.  Their Facebook page and the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources website will demonstrate how 
Lakeshore TU’s volunteers, partnerships and funding has greatly improved the quality of their area waterways including 
the Onion River, Nichols Creek and more.  The Onion River and Nichols Creek are class 1 Wisconsin trout waters. 
 
Both the Lakeshore Chapter of Trout Unlimited and our organization, Green Bay Trout Unlimited (GBTU), share a 
common mission to conserve, protect, restore and reconnect North America’s coldwater fisheries and their watersheds.  
The Lakeshore Chapter has demonstrated how they use donations and grants to achieve this goal.  GBTU’s members 
have contributed to the Lakeshore Chapter’s projects through volunteering hours and donations.  The state of Wisconsin 
has benefited recreationally, environmentally and financially from their work. 
 
For the reasons listed above and more GBTU proudly supports grant money requests by the Lakeshore Chapter of Trout 
Unlimited. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Adrian Meseberg 
 
 
 
 
 
President, Green Bay Trout Unlimited 
315 S Michigan St 
De Pere, WI 54115 
(920) 562-6129 
greenbaytu@gmail.com 
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